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“Gateway to the Gulf” - Business Conference, Kuwait


The American Kuwaiti Alliance (AKA) is proud to host an informative business conference, Kuwait: Gateway to the Gulf- Business and Investment Opportunities to be held in Kuwait City, Kuwait on October 31, 2006. This flagship event will bring together senior public and private sector decision makers and government officials from both the US and Kuwait in an effort to develop strategic partnerships and foster an integral understanding of the new business climate in Kuwait.


A number of distinguished speakers are scheduled to participate including: Sheikh Muhammad Sabah Al-Salem Al-Sabah Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs, His Excellency Falah Al-Hajeri, Minister of Commerce and Industry, State of Kuwait; Mr. Peter Dawkins, Brigadier General (Ret.) U.S. Army,Vice Chairman Citigroup Global Wealth Management and honorary 

Co-Chair of AKA’s Board of Trustees; Ms. Holly Vineyard, Deputy Assistant Secretary for Africa, the Middle East and South Asia in the international Trade Administration, US Department of Commerce and many others.

The conference will address a wide-range of topics and present a series of panels on timely subjects including: the future of oil in the global economy, and the development of American-Kuwaiti business partnerships.

“Recent developments in the Gulf Region have focused great attention on the U.S.-Kuwaiti relationship and, in the process, have generated significant opportunities to enhance business and cultural ties between our two countries, “ noted American Kuwaiti Alliance's Executive Vice chair and former US Ambassador to Kuwait Edward "Skip" Gnehm.  “The new Open Skies agreement between the US and Kuwait, along with United Airlines’ establishing nonstop flights between the two countries are only the beginning of a promising trend toward increased cooperation and shared business opportunities.”

The American Kuwaiti Alliance is working in partnership with United Airlines, and in cooperation the U.S. Department of Commerce and the U.S. Embassy in Kuwait to bring together an integrated and value-packed series of events. There is no conference fee for the program. For further information please contact Jim Leblanc at jleblanc@american-kuwaitialliance.org  

